
Oakcliffe Community Organization 

Meeting Minutes– Wednesday, June 12, 2024 

  

Opening 

  

The regular meeting of the Oakcliffe Community Organization was called to order at 
7:00 PM on June 12, 2024 by Dave Panasiuk.  The meeting was in person and virtual 
conducted on Zoom.com.  It was recorded. 

  

Present 

Dave Panasiuk, Sharon Elinoff, Joan Dickerson, Liz Gray, Lt. Eric Kroll, April Houser, 
Jasir Chavis, Cate LeCrone, Millie Sass, Howard K Stevens Jr., Officer Collelo, Geof 
Becker, Greg Fisher, Christine Graziano 

 

Minutes 
Minutes of the May meeting were approved.    Howard K Stevens Jr. motioned.   2nd.  By 
Sharon Elinoff. Unanimous approved.  

Old Business 

Lindy Paving – Installation and Operating Permit. This is final permit.  

Meeting in July at City & County Building to share the experience.  

 

Oakcliffe Greenway – Curb installation work underway. Expected to be 10” curb 

when completed.  

Lawn Street sidewalk project is on City Engage page 

https://engage.pittsburghpa.gov/lawn-street-promenade 

 

Lawn Street Community Garden – Daylilies are blooming. Waiting to see what 

more comes up. 

 



New Business 

Love Your Block application – Announced info session for anyone interested in 

attending.  

 

Reports 

Oakland Transportation Management Association - Handout 

Office of the Mayor - Handout 

Zone 4 Police – Lt. Eric Kroll gave presentation and email if anyone needs. 

Eric.kroll@pittsburghpa.gov  Officer Kroll reported about thefts of Honda and Kia air 

bags. Recommended using wheel locks to deter.  

University of Pittsburgh – ECA Newsletter Handout 

University of Pittsburgh Police – Pitt impact unit is patrolling just like city. August 4th, 

Block Party Schenley Plaza.  

Department of City Planning – Lets Talk 6/24. Charles Anderson Bridge / Bates Street 

– Open to walk through – Labor Day. 

 

Round Robin Questions/Concerns 

Next OCO Meeting – Wednesday, July 10 at 7 pm. 

It will be in person at 3240 Craft Place and virtually via Zoom. 

mailto:Eric.kroll@pittsburghpa.gov

